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LUNCH MONITORS NEEDED!
We are still in need of additional lunch monitors to supervise students daily from 11:25am to 12:25pm.  If you are interested or even if you are only available a couple of days per week please contact Ms. Wright at the main office at 902-462-6010 
.
COLE HARBOUR COMETS SOFTBALL
The Cole Harbour Comets Girls’ Softball Association is now open for summer registration. Go to the website at  https://coleharbourcomets.teamsnapsites.com/
-- 
April 2022
	UPCOMING EVENTS

	Thursday March 31
	Report cards sent Home Electronically


	Thursday April 7
	Morning PD and Afternoon Parent/Teacher


	Friday April 15 

	Good Friday

	Monday April 18
	Easter Monday



SAFE ARRIVAL

Please remember to call the Safe Arrival Line if your child is absent or going to be late.  The Safe Arrival Line is accessible 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.  If you forget to call in, Ms. Wright will call the phone numbers she has for you. If you know the day before that your child will be away, please telephone the office at 462-6010 to inform us or call the Safe Arrival Line at 462-6013.  We will be transitioning to an online safe arrival system in mid-April.  More information will be coming soon.
CROSSWALK CONCERNS

Please remember to slow down in front of Caldwell Road!  Do not to stop on the crosswalk when turning into Caldwell Road School’s parking lot.  When pulling out of the parking lot, there is only one exiting lane.  It is our shared responsibility to keep students safe.  This is especially important during entry and dismissal times when there are many vehicles on school property.

BUTTONS FOR UKRAINE
Our grade 5 and 6 students created and sold buttons in support of Ukraine.  Thanks to their efforts and your generosity they have raised $1728.30 for humanitarian relief.  Well done!
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EXCEL REGISTRATION INFORMATION FOR 2022-2023:

EXCEL Registration is divided into two periods: (1) Early Registration for families with a child(ren) currently enrolled in the 2021-22 EXCEL Program and (2) General Registration for families who do not have a child(ren) currently enrolled in the 2021-22 EXCEL Program. As in previous years, families may only submit an EXCEL application for the school(s) in which their child(ren) is registered for 2022-23. Applications are processed based on the date and time they are received.

EARLY REGISTRATION 

Week of April 25, 2022

In order to be eligible for Early registration, families must have children enrolled in a 2021-22 EXCEL program as of April 22nd, 2022. Siblings of 2021-22 EXCEL participants who will be starting school in September 2022 are eligible to be enrolled during the Early Registration Period. 
Using the most updated version of your web browser, please visit https://ca.ezchildtrack.com/excel/parent. Once you have reached the Parent Portal landing page, please enter your email address and password in the “Returning Parents Sign In” icon to access your account. If you do not remember your password or have not visited the parent portal, please click on the Sign Up button in the “Existing Parents Sign Up” icon and enter your Registered Email Address to receive a temporary password.  Please do this prior to the Early Registration period to avoid a delay in the application process.  
GENERAL REGISTRATION 

Week of May 2, 2022

Using the most updated version of your web browser, please visit https://ca.ezchildtrack.com/excel/parent. Once you have reached the Parent Portal landing page, click on the Register button in the “New Parents Open Account” icon to complete the online application.

Please Note:

EXCEL 2022-23 registration will be conducted using a staggered approach based on Unit of Schools. 

Detailed information about EXCEL registration for the 2022-23 school year will be available at: https://www.hrce.ca/about-our-schools/parents/excel-program in early April.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the EXCEL Registrar’s Office as follows:

	Kimberly Lozon
	902-464-2000 ext. 2787
	excelregistrar@hrce.ca

	Gail Hartling
	902-464-2000 ext. 2236
	excel@hrce.ca

	Wendy Terry
	902-464-2000 ext. 2491
	wterry@hrce.ca 
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Office 462-6010 / Safe Arrival line 462-6013  https://car.hrce.ca


E-mail – cres@hrce.ca





PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE


. 


April brings the prospects of warmer weather, the beginning of term 3 and a continued focus by staff to meet the learning needs of all students. Term 2 report cards will be sent home electronically on Thursday March 31.  By now classroom teachers have begun reaching out to parents to arrange parent/teacher interviews.   We encourage you to sign up  for the virtual/phone option but if you feel strongly that an in-person interview is necessary we will accommodate your request.   As always, I encourage you to discuss your child’s progress with them.  Below you will find some important information about EXCEL registration for the 2022-2023 school year.





Donald Morrison











